

A bulletin for nonprofit leaders from the Hartford Foundation for Public Giving



Hartford Foundation Bids a Fond Farewell to Annemarie Riemer

The Hartford Foundation wishes Annemarie Riemer the very best as she concludes 20 years of service to our region's nonprofit community as Director of the Nonprofit Support Program. During her tenure, and with the support of the Foundation's board and staff leadership, NSP expanded its offerings to nonprofits and leaders, allowing them to assist the communities they serve more effectively. NSP has become a national leader in the field of organizational capacity building, which has been noted locally and elsewhere in the country. The Foundation staff and board thank Annemarie for her service to the community and wish her well as she enters a new phase of life. The NSP staff will continue to serve the nonprofits and leaders in our community. Please contact us if we can be of service to you.

Join Us For NSP's Fall Workshops

We are pleased to continue our popular workshops, expressly for nonprofit executive directors/CEOs and board leaders. Please share these dates with the appropriate board and staff members now and mark your calendars. Invitations will be sent to executive directors/CEOs five to six weeks prior to each session. Join your colleagues in Greater Hartford for useful information, conversation and networking!

Business Continuity Planning for Your Nonprofit

Presenter: Melanie Herman, Executive Director, Nonprofit Risk Management Center (For Executive Directors/CEOs, Senior Staff and Board Members)
Tuesday, September 18 – 8:30 a.m. to Noon

What do the New FASB Financial Reporting Standards Mean for Your Nonprofit?

Presenter: Gina McDonald, CPA, Lead Consultant, Fiscal Management Associates (FMA)

(For Executive Directors/CEOs, Finance Staff and Board Members) Tuesday, November 6 – 8:30 a.m. to Noon

This Nonprofit Quarterly article describes how the FASB changes will affect your nonprofit.

Hartford Public Library and The Alliance Offer Workshops for Nonprofits

Some of the Hartford Public Library's free workshops are offered in partnership with the





Hartford Foundation in order to better meet the needs of smaller agencies:

- So You've Decided to Build a Nonprofit: Now What? covers the basics of building a nonprofit.
- Board Member Boot Camp covers the basic roles and responsibilities of board members.

The Alliance also offers workshops for nonprofits: Click here to see the schedule.



Annual Capacity Builders Conference to Take Place in Hartford

The Alliance for Nonprofit Management, a national organization of capacity builders (not to be confused with The Alliance in Hartford) will be hosting its annual national conference in Hartford this year on October 10-12 at the Hartford Hilton. The theme of the conference is *Re-envisioning Our Field:*Advancing Racial Equity and Leading Innovation in Capacity Building. Click here for a link to session descriptions.



For the First Time, Charitable Giving Exceeds \$400 Billion

Powered by a booming stock market and a strong economy, charitable giving by American individuals, bequests, foundations and corporations to U.S. charities surged to an estimated \$410.02 billion in 2017, according to the recently released Giving U.S.A. report.



3,400 Nonprofit Leaders Respond to Nonprofit Finance Fund's 2018 State of the Sector Survey

Nonprofit leaders across all 50 states and a wide range of sizes and missions report that they are:

- Facing familiar challenges, in addition to realtime concerns.
- Expanding staff and programs to meet increasing demand.
- Very worried about the clients they serve.

Click here to access the survey results.



New and Improved Consultant Directory is a Valuable Resource for Nonprofits and Consultants

If you're a nonprofit searching for a consultant, or a consultant looking to make your services more accessible to nonprofits, the newly upgraded New England Nonprofit Consultant Directory may be the tool for you. Be sure to check out the Resources

section, which includes sample RFP guidelines, a sample consultant contract, consultant interview questions and more. Please note that the directory is a resource and not a vetted list.



Hartford Foundation Listening Tour Coming to Your Town

Come participate with Hartford Foundation President Jay Williams and members of your town in a discussion about how we can be truly "greater together." Visit GreaterTogether2018.org for information and event dates.



Leaders on Board Connects Nonprofits with Individuals Interested in Serving on Boards

If you're a nonprofit searching for motivated board members, or an individual interested in serving on a nonprofit board, Leaders on Board can help. LOB has placed more than 500 individuals on the boards of more than 130 nonprofits. Click here to learn more.

Our NSP Team

Meher Shulman, Associate Director Amy Studwell, Senior Nonprofit Support Program Officer Doug Shipman, Senior Nonprofit Support Program Officer Betsy Johnson, Senior Nonprofit Support Program Associate Monica Kelly, Nonprofit Support Program Associate

Visit the Nonprofit Support Program website

Hartford Foundation for Public Giving | 860-548-1888





